
Dear Members,  

The 2016-17 TAPL year has begun, and I am honored to be serving as the President of our 

organization for the upcoming year. Most importantly, I am thankful to be serving on the board 

alongside such a diverse and experienced group that will certainly lead our organization through 

another successful year.  

This year starts out with a flurry of events in September.  We have our beginning of the year Social at 

the Summit on the 12th, Education Luncheon on the 22nd followed up by our Annual Skeet Shoot on the 

23rd.  All of these and future events would not be possible without the leadership of our current board 

of directors.  Please join in welcoming our 2016-17 Board of Directors: 

Stephen McNamara, Jr.:  Past President 

Michelle Farrell:  Vice President 

Wink Kopczynski, III:  Secretary 

Ryan Alonso:  Treasurer 

Scott Hakel:  Membership Director  

Michelle Linton:  Communications Director 

Andy Matson:  Events Director 

Debbie Bodenhamer:  Benefits Director 

Adam Dolinsky:  Education Director 

Shane Saunders:  External Affairs Director 

Jeff Myers:  AAPL Director 

 I would like to thank our previous Board of Directors on another successful year.  Last year our 

association continued contributing to the endowment funds benefitting Energy Management 

scholarship recipients at both the University of Tulsa and the University of Oklahoma, were active 

philanthropically by donating to Toys For Tots and volunteering at the Community Food Bank. 

At this time, I would like to thank our retiring board members:  Mike Knapp, Harriet Robinson, Jessica 

Campbell, Russ Hargrove, Collin Sniff and Hamel Reinmiller.  While we are losing some very 

valuable members of our group, I am certain that our new board will carry the torch to the same 

standard as the previous group. 

As you can see, our association has a lot in store for our membership this month as well as the coming 

the year.  I hope everyone is as excited about these events as we are. I could not be more thankful to 

our volunteers and the sponsors who help make these events possible. If you are interested in becoming 

more involved in TAPL and its many committees, or if you have any questions, 

suggestions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or the other members 

of our board.  I look forward to seeing everyone on September 12th. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew R. Grimm 
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SEPTEMBER SOCIAL 

THE SUMMIT CLUB 

When:  September 12, 2016 from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Where:  The Summit Club, 30th Floor, Ballroom 

   Bank of America Building   

   15 W. 6th Street 

 

The Tulsa Association of Petroleum Landmen is 
pleased to  welcome everyone to a new year.   Our 
first event is a social with cocktails and appetizers for 
everyone to get reacquainted.   

 Registration Now Open! 

 

 Please Contact Michelle Farrell or Michelle Linton with 

questions about registration. 

http://www.tapl.org/events/245


SEPTEMBER EDUCATIONAL LUNCHEON 

THE SUMMIT CLUB 

 

When: September 22, 2016 from 11:30 pm to 1:00 pm 

Where: The Summit Club, 31st Floor 

   Bank of America Building   

   15 W. 6th Street 

Speaker: John Chandler, Associate Attorney at Michael D. Stack, P.C. 

Topic: “Bankruptcy and the Oklahoma Corporation Commission” 
John’s presentation will address the very relevant issue of how 
Federal bankruptcy can affect Orders issued by the OCC. John will 
discuss cases, federal statute, and Court of Appeal Decision that 
relate to this topic. 

  
If you are in need of some CPL/RPL/RL credits, please consider 
attending the September 22nd Educational Luncheon.  The 
Luncheon will be held in the Renaissance Room on the 31st floor of 
The Summit Club, which is a great venue not to mention great 
food.  The cost of attendance is $25 per person.  Seating is limited, 
so please be sure to register early to save your spot!  The buffet 
opens at 11:30.  Please try to be through the line by 11:45 so that we 
may start the presentation on time. 
  
 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR THIS EVENT. 

Please Contact Adam Dolinsky with any questions. 

http://www.tapl.org/events/246


SEVENTH ANNUAL SKEET SHOOT 

TULSA GUN CLUB 

The Tulsa Association of Petroleum Landmen is pleased to  announce its 
Seventh Annual Fall Fun Skeet Shoot.  The event is scheduled for the 
afternoon of Friday, September 23rd, at the Tulsa Gun Club located at 8888 
Mohawk Boulevard.  This event is for members and their industry guests 
and associates. 

THIS EVENT IS NOW FULL!  

Please contact Andy Matson to be added to the wait list. 

(If you have not received notice that you are on the wait list, your team entry has 
been accepted.) 

  

Sponsorships are still available for this great event!   

Make sure your company is recognized at this highly attended event. 

 

 Please Contact Andy Matson, Events Director at  

taplskeet@gmail.com or amatson@midcon-energy.com  

for further details !!!! 

http://www.tapl.org/files/1844/
mailto:taplskeet@gmail.com
mailto:amatson@midcon-energy.com


2016 TAPL FALL SHAMBLE 

TULSA COUNTRY CLUB 

The Tulsa Association of Petroleum Landmen has scheduled the 2016 TAPL Fall 
Shamble for Monday, October 10th at Tulsa Country Club.  We are expecting the 
field to fill up in record time and with your help plan to host our best event yet.  
TAPL’s fall tournament is a four-man scramble format for TAPL members ONLY.  
Space will be limited, so please get your sponsorship and team registrations in 
early.  
 

REGISTRATION FOR THIS EVENT WILL BEGIN SOON!  

Keep a lookout for the email announcing registration! 

  

Sponsorships are available for this great event!   

Make sure your company is recognized at this highly attended event. 

 

 Please Contact Denton Smith, TAPL Fall Golf Chair or  

Andy Matson, Events Director at  

smith@titaniumep.com or amatson@midcon-energy.com  

for further details !!!! 

http://www.tapl.org/events/247
mailto:amatson@midcon-energy.com


MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS 
 

If you have not renewed your TAPL Membership for the 2015-2016 … THERE IS 

STILL TIME!  

 

All memberships that expired as of July 1st are still currently eligible for renewal until 

September 28th. If you have not renewed your membership by the 29th of September your 

membership will automatically lapse and all access to membership benefits will cease at that 

time. With events like the Members Only Fall Golf tournament and our Membership 

Dinners quickly approaching, it is important to renew your membership as soon as possible 

so you will be considered in good standing for these events. After the membership renewal 

period expires on September 29th, anyone wishing to renew an expired membership will 

have to complete a new membership application.  

 

Memberships can be renewed by logging in to the TAPL webpage. Once you have 

successfully logged in to the website your membership page will be displayed and you will 

be notified that your membership has expired and you will be prompted to renew. Once you 

follow the renewal link you will have a chance to update you’re your membership 

information and you be able to select a payment method for the renewal of your 

membership.  

 

If you have any questions about membership renewal or with the renewal process, please 

contact myself or Grace Grimm (gracegrimmTAPL@gmail.com) at your convenience.  

 

Thank you,  

 

M. Scott Hakel, CPL 
Director of Land  

TAPL Membership Director  

ETX Energy, LLC 

10441 S. Regal Blvd, Suite 210 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

918-991-1905 (Cell)  

shakel@etx-energy.com  

 
 

http://www.tapl.org
mailto:shakel@etx-energy.com


2016 AAPL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 

Dear TAPL Members, 

 

I want to pass on to you my Board Report on the last AAPL Board meeting that I attended 

in Orlando, Florida in June but first I wanted to thank TAPL members for giving me the 

opportunity to represent our Association in AAPL.  

 

For those who may be unfamiliar with me or my landman background, I have been an 

AAPL member since the latter 70’s, have been a TAPL member since the early 80’s and 

have been fairly active in both over the years.  I have served on the TAPL Board several 

times, was TAPL President in the mid 90’s and have been a CPL for around 30 years.  I 

have chaired and co-chaired several AAPL committees.  As such, I have become VERY 

familiar with AAPL, TAPL and their relatively recent history and have represented TAPL 

many times at AAPL Board meetings through the years when our regular director may 

have not been able to attend. 

 

If you are not an active AAPL member I can tell you from my personal experience that 

being a participating active member in it and TAPL can be a very rewarding endeavor, 

both from a work and friendship position.  By being active in both Associations, I have 

made many work contacts that has brought me lots of work even in downturns in the 

industry.  I have also made many good friends that also never fail me when I need to know 

things business-wise that I am unfamiliar with. 

 

Before I get into my quick review of the nuts and bolts of AAPL’s activities with my 

formal Board Report, I lastly wanted to say that if you have any questions or 

concerns about anything going on in AAPL, please contact me ASAP.  It is 

my task to represent TAPL’s members and share any concerns about AAPL 

to the Board and get the help or answers you need to move forward.  



2016 AAPL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 

The meeting convened early on Sunday morning and Marc Strahn, AAPL outgoing President gave the 

call to order with an Invocation by Roger Soape, Past President. 

The Treasurer’s Report of the various AAPL entities was given by Jay Beavers.  While I could go into 

great detail on the income and expenses of each of the various landman entity accounts, I won’t bore you 

with the all the detail here.  Suffice it to say that if you want that, please let me know and I will send you 

the actual Treasurer’s reports in all its 20+ pages of glory.  I will just say here that in spite of the product 

price downturn, AAPL is doing fine and still making money. 

Melanie Bell, the AAPL Executive Vice President, gave a report on all the AAPL and NAPE activities.  

As for a NAPE Summit 2016 “Look Back”, there was $5.123mm in net proceeds distributed to NAPE 

partners and $3.102mm was AAPL’s share of the net proceeds and management fee. 

Marc Strahn gave us a report on his Presidential Travels and activities.  Marc related that he has been 

everywhere in the country visiting local memberships. He has been treated incredibly well by every 

association.  He related that everyone wants to show you their “Big ball of string” and it’s a great way to 

see the flavor of what’s been done by Landmen in our country. Since the December Board Meeting he 

has been to Houston, Corpus Christi, Fort Worth, Baton Rouge, Lafayette, Cheyenne, Wichita, NAPE 

Houston, Fort Smith, Conway, Evansville, Tulsa and Reno. 

AAPL Total Membership Count (as of May 10th) is as follows:   

Active Members       15,727 

Associate Members  2,233 

Senior Members        175 

Student Members        595  

Total      18,730 

Most of the rest of the meeting was a review of fairly routine committee activities with nothing that 

really stood out except that things were still slow but were hopefully recovering and picking up with an 

uptick in oil prices.   

Again, if you have not been active in AAPL, please consider doing so and make plans to 

attend the Seattle, Washington Annual Meeting next June! 

-Jeff Myers, CPL 



AAPL EDUCATIONAL EVENTS 

EARN CEU CREDITS 

Oil and Gas Land Review, CPL/RPL Exam - Houston, TX  

September 13, 2016—September 16, 2016  

2016 Santa Fe Land Institute - Santa Fe, NM  

September 19, 2016 (8:00AM—5:00PM) 

2016 Texas Land Institute - Houston, TX  

September 26, 2016 (8:00AM—5:00PM) 

Basics of Geographic Information System - Fort Worth, TX  

October 4, 2016 (8:30AM—3:00PM) 

2016 Appalachian Land Institute- Washington, PA (Live Webinar Option 

Available)  

October 6, 2016—October 7, 2016  

2016 Gulf Coast Land Institute - New Orleans, LA  

October 27, 2016—October 28, 2016  

Due Diligence Seminar- Fort Worth, TX  

November 3, 2016 (9:00AM—3:00PM) 

Oil and Gas Land Review, CPL/RPL Exam -  Oklahoma City, OK  

November 8, 2016—November 11, 2016  

Fundamentals of Land Practices & OPTIONAL RPL Exam—Fort Worth, 

TX 

November 15, 2016—November 16, 2016 

Oil and Gas Lease Fundamentals—Fort Worth, TX 

December 8, 2016 

https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1280917
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1617604
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1618073
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1618346
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1619302
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1619302
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1619414
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1216718
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1280926
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1619938
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1619938
https://personify.landman.org/PersonifyEbusiness/Events/AAPLEventsCalendar/MeetingDetails.aspx?productId=1621574


HOW TO CLAIM CE CREDITS 
AFFIDAVIT OF ATTENDANCE 

 



AAPL TOOLKIT 
DEFENDING OUR INDUSTRY 

  As you know, our industry is constantly under fire from environmental groups in 

many cities & states across the country and AAPL is actively promoting and lobbying for 

our profession. Part of that goal is to stomp out misinformation that if left unaddressed 

can be very harmful to the progress of our industry. In the face of a dramatic legislative 

assault in Colorado, Anadarko Petroleum along with Noble Energy and others put 

together a short 40 page booklet or “toolkit” that explains some of the common practices 

of our industry and attempts to rectify some of the misinformation that exists amongst the 

general public that may not have the same exposure that we do to the good work that our 

industry is doing every day. This booklet is intended to serve as a tool to help those in-

house and field landmen who are dealing with the public on a daily basis and it has been 

approved for wide circulation, so feel free to share it with your team. Approximately 10% 

of the material is Anadarko specific and the remaining 90% is factual science 

&  economy based information that has been vetted and sourced by numerous 

organizations. AAPL has a similar “toolkit” and may dovetail this information into our 

own product and / or rebrand this and disseminate as an additional tool to the AAPL 

Membership, but until that time, the TAPL Board wanted to make it available to any of 

you who might be interested in using it in your day to day  operations.   

Click Here to View the Toolkit 

http://www.tapl.org/articles/anadarko-us-onshore-ambassador-toolkit/


INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
DOMESTIC NEWS 

Apache Has High Hopes for New Oil-Field Discovery in Texas 

Energy firm says overlooked ‘Alpine High’ area potentially holds billions of barrels of oil 

By: Bradley Olson and Erin Ailworth 

 

Apache Corp. said it has discovered the equivalent of at least two billion barrels of oil 

in a new west Texas field that has the promise to become one of the biggest energy 

finds of the past decade. 

 

The discovery, which Apache is calling “Alpine High,” is in an area near the Davis 

Mountains that had been overlooked by geologists and engineers, who believed it 

would be a poor fit for hydraulic fracturing. It could be worth $8 billion by conservative 

estimates, or even 10 times more, according to the company. Shares rose by as much 

as 13% after U.S. markets opened Wednesday. 

 

Apache started acquiring mineral rights in the area two years ago and subsequently 

discovered its potential. The company then quietly went about locking up more land in 

the field, believed to be up to 450,000 acres overall. Its position now exceeds 300,000 

acres, or roughly two-thirds of the field, and is about 20 times the size of Manhattan. 

The company has begun drilling in the area and says the early wells, which produce 

more natural gas than oil, are capable of providing at least a 30% profit margin at 

today’s prices, including all costs associated with drilling. 

 

Some are so prolific that they can break even at a price of 10 cents per million British 

thermal units, according to the company. Natural gas futures closed Tuesday at $2.72. 

 

“This is a giant onion that is going to take us years to unveil and peel 

back,” Apache Chief Executive John Christmann IV said in an interview. 

“The industry dogma about this area, all the fundamental premises that 

most people had about it, were just wrong.”  

http://quotes.wsj.com/APA


INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
DOMESTIC NEWS 

Apache Has High Hopes for New Oil-Field Discovery in Texas 

It remains to be seen whether Alpine High delivers on its potential; some oil and gas discoveries touted as 

game-changers have historically produced less than advertised. Some analysts said they were concerned about 

the need for infrastructure in West Texas to process and ship gas, oil and other products from the discovery. 

“They are close to the Gulf Coast and to Mexico, where there will be significant demand growth, but this 

could be big enough that they could see price realization problems,” said R.T. Dukes, an analyst at energy 

consultancy Wood Mackenzie. 

Still, the field, which Apache estimates could hold the oil-and-gas equivalent of as much as 8.1 billion barrels 

of oil, underscores the potential of new drilling methods to unlock vast new resources in North America. 

The discovery is likely to transform Apache, currently the nation’s sixth-largest independent energy company 

with a market capitalization of $20.1 billion. Alpine High may now be the biggest asset for Apache, known in 

the industry for its frugality and record of buying assets from other companies rather than finding its own. 

The company is planning to direct one-fourth of its capital budget this year toward the field, but will require 

several years to ramp up production because of the need for pipelines and processing equipment. Apache has 

so far drilled 19 wells in the area. 

The discovery of Alpine High in a previously sleepy corner of Permian Basin comes as the industry has 

struggled globally to find new resources, particularly oil. Other major discoveries in the past decade include 

Exxon Mobil Corp.’s Liza field in Guyana, which could hold as much as 1.4 billion barrels. 

The new play is a short distance from extensive drilling operations and is likely to stoke the speculative fever 

that has recently engulfed the Permian, a vast swath of geology in West Texas and New 

Mexico that has been gushing oil and gas for almost 100 years. The Permian has become 

popular again because producers have found ways to use newer technologies to extract oil 

from the area at a profit, even at current below-$50-a-barrel prices. 



INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
DOMESTIC NEWS 

Apache Has High Hopes for New Oil-Field Discovery in Texas 

On Tuesday, EOG Resources Inc. announced plans to buy Yates Petroleum Corp. for $2.5 

billion including debt to extend its holdings in the area. Private-equity firms and companies 

have been scooping up land in the region at a price of $20,000 to $30,000 an acre, even as 

the industry is mired in the worst price crash in generations. 

Apache by contrast says it bought into the new field it discovered for about $1,300 an acre. 

It may be years before the full value of the discovery shows up on Apache’s balance sheet, 

if it does at all. In 2009, Occidental Petroleum Corp. trumpeted a new discovery in 

California that an analyst later said could hold as many as 10 billion barrels. The company 

never fully developed the resource and later spun off its California operations. 

But if it holds true, Apache’s discovery would be the latest oil and gas find to turn 

conventional geological wisdom on its head. 

Although the area in question, Texas’ Reeves County, is heavily drilled, most producers are 

focused farther north. For years, it was assumed that the layers in Alpine High would be too 

full of clay, which impedes hydraulic fracturing, the process of blasting sand and water into 

brittle rock layers to make oil and gas flow out. 

Prior explorers drilled more than 110 dry holes in the area. However, a team of explorers 

led by Steven Keenan, whom Apache hired from EOG in 2014, studied the geology and 

hydrocarbons in the region of the Alpine High acreage and concluded that it might have 

undiscovered potential. 

“Every 10 years or so, there’s a so-called new discovery, and generally they 

confound the prevailing wisdom,” said Mr. Keenan, in an interview. 

Mr. Keenan was previously part of the team that helped EOG understand the 

potential of another new field: the Eagle Ford in South Texas. It now 

produces more than 1 million barrels a day. 

http://quotes.wsj.com/EOG
http://www.wsj.com/articles/largest-oil-companies-debts-hit-record-high-1472031002
http://quotes.wsj.com/OXY
http://www.wsj.com/news/articles/SB10001424052702303471004579165432328509704


INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
INTERNATIONAL NEWS 

Saudi minister says OPEC moving to common position on oil output changes 

Reporting by Tim Kelly; Editing by Richard Pullin 

 

REUTERS - Saudi Arabia's minister of foreign affairs said on Thursday that it would be reasonable 

for the kingdom to go along with other producers in changes to oil production. 

 

Adel al-Jubeir, speaking at an event in Tokyo, said OPEC and non-OPEC oil producers were 

increasingly moving towards a common position. 

 

"I think there is a move towards a common position, towards a common effort," he said. "If other 

producers were to agree it is reasonable to accept Saudi Arabia to go along with it." 

 

Members of the Organization of the Petroleum Exporting Countries are due to meet informally in 

Algeria on the sidelines of the International Energy Forum (IEF) on Sept. 26-28, and are expected to 

seek to revive a global output freeze deal. 

 

Russia is also expected to attend the IEF. 

 

"If you want to have an impact then all of us have to shoulder the responsibility, and I believe over the 

past five or six months, I believe that there has been an increasing realization that this is a collective 

effort," Al-Jubeir said. 

 

Iraqi Prime Minister Haider al-Abadi said this week that OPEC's second-largest producer after Saudi 

Arabia would support a decision to freeze oil output to prop up prices, although the country's oil 

minister has said it wants to continue to ramp up production. 

 

Iran was also sending positive signals that it could support joint action to support the oil market, 

sources in OPEC and the oil industry told Reuters last month. 

 

Tehran refused to join a previous attempt this year by OPEC plus non-members such 

as Russia to stabilize production, and talks collapsed in April. 

http://www.reuters.com/article/us-japan-saudi-oil-idUSKCN118107 

http://www.reuters.com/article/us-japan-saudi-oil-idUSKCN118107


INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
REGULATORY NEWS 

OCC to shut down Arbuckle disposal wells within 725 square-mile area of 5.6 quake 

By: Crystal Price 

KOCO Oklahoma City, PAWNEE, Okla. —Just hours after the 5.6-magnitude earthquake shook the state 

Saturday morning, the Oklahoma Corporation Commission began immediately working on a response plan to 

the earthquake.  Members of the OCC’s earthquake team began analyzing data from the Oklahoma Geological 

Survey to determine a plan of action. 

“We are right now in the process of contacting operators in about a 500 square-mile area to shut in their disposal 

wells,” said Matt Skinner, spokesman for the Oklahoma Corporation Commission.  Skinner said there are about 

40 wells in the area – but not all of them are in the Arbuckle and not all of them are active. 

He said the plan is to shut down operations as quickly and safely as possible.  “We don’t want to make the 

situation worse by a sudden volume cutback. We’ve long been told you need to stage your cutbacks,” Skinner 

said. 

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission has been in touch with the Environmental Protection Agency regarding 

the disposal wells in Osage County since the OCC does not have jurisdiction over that area. 

Skinner said as of right now no utilities and pipelines in the state have reported any damage from the earthquake. 

 

The OCC released the following statement about the response plan: 

"The Oklahoma Corporation Commission's Oil and Gas Division (OGCD) is in the process of implementing a 

mandatory directive to shut down all Arbuckle disposal wells within a 725 square mile area, based on the 

location of the earthquake that occurred shortly after 7 a.m. on September 3, 2016 near Pawnee. The area 

includes 211 square miles of Osage County, which is outside of OGCD jurisdiction. OGCD is working with the 

Environmental Protection Agency, which has sole jurisdiction over disposal wells in Osage County. The EPA 

will determine what action to take in that area. 

The action in the area will involved a total of 37 wells. The schedule for shut down will vary 

according to the well, but all wells will be shut down within 10 days. The schedule is necessary 

because of warnings from seismologists that a large scale, sudden shutdown could cause an 

earthquake." 



INDUSTRY ARTICLE 
REGULATORY NEWS 

OCC to shut down Arbuckle disposal wells within 725 square-mile area of 5.6 quake 

By: Crystal Price 

Gov. Mary Fallin issued a state of emergency for Pawnee County due to the earthquake. 

 

“I’m glad to hear no one was seriously hurt in today’s earthquake and damage appears to be 

limited. This emergency declaration will start the process to helping individuals, families and 

businesses impacted by the earthquakes and serves as a precursor to requesting any necessary 

assistance,” Fallin said. 

Members of the OCC’s earthquake team began analyzing data from the Oklahoma Geological 

Survey to determine a plan of action. 

“We are right now in the process of contacting operators in about a 500 square-mile area to shut in 

their disposal wells,” said Matt Skinner, spokesman for the Oklahoma Corporation Commission. 

Skinner said there are about 40 wells in the area – but not all of them are in the Arbuckle and not 

all of them are active. 

He said the plan is to shut down operations as quickly and safely as possible. 

“We don’t want to make the situation worse by a sudden volume cutback. We’ve long been told 

you need to stage your cutbacks,” Skinner said. 

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission has been in touch with the Environmental Protection 

Agency regarding the disposal wells in Osage County since the OCC does not have jurisdiction 

over that area. 

Skinner said as of right now no utilities and pipelines in the state have reported any damage from 

the earthquake. 

 

http://www.koco.com/news/occ-to-shut-down-arbuckle-disposal-wells-within-725-

squaremile-area-of-56-quake/41502334 

http://www.koco.com/news/occ-to-shut-down-arbuckle-disposal-wells-within-725-squaremile-area-of-56-quake/41502334
http://www.koco.com/news/occ-to-shut-down-arbuckle-disposal-wells-within-725-squaremile-area-of-56-quake/41502334


CAREER ASSISTANCE 
 

As we all know, the oil and gas industry is still in a down cycle however there are 

jobs to be had and TAPL wants to help landmen and prospective companies with 

this process.  Currently our job board is bare and we want to fill it up!  TAPL, and 

the Career Assistance Committee is in the process of revamping this area and 

would like your feedback.  We are working on a new approach in making the 

process anonymous and would like your feedback. 

 

If you have thoughts or concerns you would like to communicate regarding past 

experience or future ideas, please email Debbie Bodenhamer, Benefits Coordinator 

at dbodenhamer@rimrockresource.com   

 

Thank you and look forward to your input! 

 

Debbie Bodenhamer 

Benefits Director 

mailto:dbodenhamer@rimrockresource.com


2016-2017 SPONSORS 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

http://casillaspetro.com/site/
http://www.mcdls.com/#intro


SPONSORSHIPS AVAILABLE 
 

TAPL Sponsorships are a great way to advertise to our membership.  We offer 
sponsorships for all dinners, socials, and pre-dinner cocktail hours.  Each event costs 
$500 and includes your company logo being featured on our website, in the 
newsletter, in emails about the event, as well as signage at the event.   

If you’re interested in advertising,  please contact Michelle Linton at mlinton@midcon-energy.com. 

 

Newsletter and website ads are also available at the following rates:  

Website:   $650 for 12 months  

Newsletter:   All pricing is for 9 issues and a 50% discount is offered if you also        

   purchase a Website Ad.  

 - Good:  $200 for 1/4 page ad 

 - Better:  $400 for 1/2 page ad 

 - Best:  $600 for full page ad 

 

Thank you, 

Michelle Linton 

TAPL Communications Director 

918-639-6895 



TAPL BOARD MEMBERS 
2016—2017 

 

 President  Andrew Grimm   andrewgrimm@anchorlandgroup.com 

 Vice President  Michelle Farrell  mfarrell@calyxenergy.com 

 Secretary  Wink Kopczynski, III, CPL   whkopczynski3@gmail.com 

 Treasurer  Ryan Alonso  Ryan.Alonso@unitcorp.com 

 Past President  Stephen McNamara, Jr.    smcnamara@cceok.com 

 Membership Director   M. Scott Hakel   shakel@newgulfresources.com 

 Events Director  Andy Matson, CPL  amatson@midcon-energy.com 

 Communications Director   Michelle Linton   mlinton@midcon-energy.com 

 Benefits Director    Debbie Bodenhamer  dbodenhamer@rimrockresource.com 

 Education Director  Adam Dolinsky, CPL  adolinsky@armorenergyllc.com 

 External Affairs Director  Shane Saunders  Shane.saunders@gmail.com 

 AAPL Director  jeff@landmen.com  Jeff Myers , CPL 



TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

 
 Education Committee:  Director:   adolinsky@armorenergyllc.com 

 Adam Dolinsky 

 Armor Energy, LLC 

   James Rigdon  jrigdon@ornr.energy 

 Oak Ridge Natural Resources 

 Benefits Committee:  Director:  dbodenhamer@rimrockresource.com 

 Debbie Bodenhamer 

 Rimrock Resources 

 Mentoring:   Chair: Joey Stauffer, CPL   joeys@counciloak.net  

 

eweidemann@newfield.com 

 

 Council Oak 

 Eric Weidemann, RPL 

 Newfield Exploration 

 Scholarship & Awards:  Committee Co-Chair  rstacy@midccon-energy.com 

 Rhonda Stacy 

 Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

    Committee Co-Chair  marlanam@kfoc.net 

 Marlana Mafille, RPL 

 Kaiser-Francis Oil Company 

  Hamel B. Reinmiller, CPL  hreinmiller@vnrllc.com 

 Vanguard Natural Resources, LLC 

   Ben Brown, RL  bebrown@cox.net 

 Charney Baker & Brown, PLLC 

    Leo Kantowski, RPL  lkantowski@samsonco.com 

 Samson Energy 

    Brad Wechsler  bwechsler@cimarex.com   

 Cimarex Energy Co.     

mailto:joey.stauffer@wpxenergy.com


TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

 
  Pat Bowman  pbowman@laredopetro.com  

 Laredo Petroleum, Inc. 

  Eric Weidemann, RPL  eweidemann@newfield.com   

 Newfield Exploration       

Career Assistance Program:    Chairman:  vwashburn2@cox.net   

 Vickie Washburn, CPL  

 Icky's Investments, Inc. 

  Membership Placement Coordinator:  debradlangley@yahoo.com  

 Debi Langley, CPL  

 Langley Land Company, LLC 

  Corporate Relations Coordinator:  bward@aritulsa.com  

 Brandon Ward, RPL  

 Associated Resources 

  Publications Coordinator:  bradleyhargrove@gmail.com 

 Brad Hargrove, CPL  

 Independent 

 Membership Committee:   Director:  shakel@newgulfresources.com  

 Scott Hakel 

 New Gulf Resources, LLC 

  Poornima Pillai  ppillai@cimarex.com 

 Cimarex 

  Grace Grimm  gracegrimmtapl@gmail.com  

 Membership Assistant 

 External Affairs Committee:  Director:  Shane.saunders@gmail.com 

 Shane Saunders 

 Trident Energy Inc. 



TAPL COMMITTEES 
2015—2016 

 
 Events Committee:  Director:  amatson@midcon-energy.com 

 Andy Matson, CPL 

 Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

 Golf Tournament:  Denton Smith—Chair   

 Chris Gideon, Jr.  

 Chris Hill 

 Ben Frizzell 

 Tony Cervi 

 J. J. Chisolm 

 Skeet Shoot:  Chris Gideon, Jr. — Chair   

  J. J. Chisholm 

 Casey Sons 

 Ben Brown 

 Geoff Pool 

 Communications Committee:   Director:  mlinton@midcon-energy.com 

 Michelle Linton 

 Mid-Con Energy, LLC 

 Website:     Webmaster  smartin@samsonco.com   

 Scott Martin 

 Samson Energy 

 Social Media:  Chairman  alaina.szlavy@gmail.com 

 Alaina Szlavy 

 Independent 

 Advertising and Sponsorship:  Chairman  jjchisholm@viersenoilandgas.com 

 J. J. Chisolm 

 Vierson Oil & Gas, Inc. 


